Animal shelter closed now

Randolph County Animal
Shelter has closed to the pub-
lic due to the Covid 19 virus.
The shelter is doing its part in
trying to keep the community
and their staff safe. The board
of directors listened to what
the officials had to say. Please
remember that the staff will
still have to be at work to take
care of the animals that are
already there. They are tenta-
tively set to reopen on April

14 at 9 a.m.. When the shel-
ter does open its doors back,
please come see how many
great animals they have there.

Also, the low cost spay
and neuter clinic has been
canceled as well. RCAS will
update http://www.randol-
phshelterorg and their Fa-
cebook page when that will
start back up. Thank you all
for your understanding and
your support.



